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Forthcoming Dates: 
 

Week beginning 
24th March 2025 –  
Menu week 2.   
 

27th March – Year 6 Laches Wood 

Meeting 6.30pm KS1 Hall (Parents 

of children in Year 6.) 
 

3rd April – Year 5 Meeting Dearne 

Valley 6.30pm KS1 Hall (Parents of 

children in Year 5.) 
 

4th April – PTFA Easter Bingo Event 

(Tickets holders only.) 
 

10th April – Year 1 Easter bonnet 

parade – 3.00pm KS2 playground. 
 

10th April – PTFA Easter Egg Hunt 
 

11th April - School Closes for Easter 

Break (Normal Times) 
 

28th April – School Opens for staff 

and pupils.  
 

w/c 28th April – Year 6 Laches 

Wood Residential (4-night stay away 

in Coven, Wolverhampton.) 
 

1st May – School CLOSED for all 

pupils due to it being used as a 

Polling Station.  
 

5th May - School Closed - Bank 

Holiday  
 

6th May – PFTA Meeting – KS1 

Staff Room 7.15pm (All Welcome) 
 

7th, 8th, 9th May – Year 5 Dearne 

Valley Residential (2-night stay 

away in Doncaster S. Yorks,, 

returning at home time on Friday 9th 

May.) 
 

W/B 12th May - KS2 Assessments 

all week (Y6 pupils must be 

present.) 
 

Further dates will be added as we 
progress through the year.  
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Unauthorised Parking 
 
As the spring term progresses, we continue to have problems 
with parking in the back lane by the Community Life Church.  
This lane provides emergency vehicle access to the KS2 
building, and access for teachers.  Therefore, it MUST remain 
clear at all times.  We would like to remind  
parents that the registration numbers of any  
cars parked down this lane will be reported  
to the police as they are causing a health  
and safety risk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

New Vehicle and 

Pedestrian Gate 

As you are aware, 

Staffordshire County 

Council is funding the 

installation of new gates 

for the main vehicle and 

pedestrian entrance on 

Langholm Drive. Work 

was due to commence this 

Monday however, it has 

been delayed until 

Monday 24th March. 

Please bear with us while 

this work is ongoing. 

 

Tempest Photography Orders 

Have you ordered your child’s 

class photo yet?  This is a 

reminder that the closing date for 

free delivery back to school is 

Monday 24th March.  Please 

place your orders via the Tempest 

website using your unique link or 

visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk   If 

you require any assistance in 

ordering your photos, please 

contact Tempest  

photographers on  

01736 751555  

(option 3).  

 

 

Reporting an Absence If your 

son or daughter is absent, we 

would be grateful if you could let 

school know before 8.45am on 

the morning of their absence. 

Please report the absence via 

email on: 

attendance@fiveways.staffs. 

sch.uk Thank you. 

Holiday Club! 
 

JC Academy will be 

providing a holiday club for 

pupils during the Easter 

break.  For further 

information or to book your 

child a place, please follow 

the link: 

www.jcacademy.co.uk 
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